AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

President
ROBERT G. OJEMANN, M.D.
President-Elect
HENRY D. GARRETSON, M.D.
Vice-President
GEORGE T. TINDALL, M.D.
Treasurer
JAMES T. ROBERTSON, M.D.
Past President
RUSSEL H. PATTERSON, JR., M.D.
SCESELAN, D. KELLY, JR., M.D.
Bowman Gray School of Medicine
Section of Neurosurgery
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27103
(919) 748-4049





CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

DONALD O. QUEST, M.D.
President-Elect
CHRISTOPHER B. SHIELDS, M.D.
Vice-President
ROBERTO C. HEROS, M.D.
Treasurer
HAL L. HANKINSON, M.D.
Past President

013321

JOINT OFFICERS

Past President
JOSEPH C. MAROON, M.D.
Secretary
STEVEN L. GIANNOTTA, M.D.
LAC/USC Med. Ctr. Rm. 5046
1200 N. State St.
Los Angeles, California 90033
(213) 226-7421

February 13, 1987

Francis E. Leblanc, M.D. Foothills Hospital 1403 29th St. NW Calgary AB Canada T2N2T9

Dear Doctor Leblanc:

The governing bodies of the American Association of Neurological Surgeons and the Congress of Neurological Surgeons has asked the Joint Section on Spinal Disorders to evaluate the current availability of special fellowships in the field of spinal disorders, and to develop a program designed to encourage further expansion of such fellowship activity.

Accordingly, would you check the appropriate box on the enclosed pre-addressed post card, and send it to the Spine Section Chairman, Stewart Dunsker? We are most anxious to proceed with this study, and would like a preliminary indication from you just as rapidly as possible.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours very truly,

Robert G. Ojeman, M.D.

AANS President

Donald O. Quest, M.D.

CNS President